
 

 

 

GYPSD FAQ: Re-Entry 2022/2023 

Effective June 30: All public health orders are lifted. 

Isolation Requirements for 
positive COVID 19 

• You should isolate if you have tested positive for COVID-19. 

Where can I locate accurate 
information about the COVID 

19 pandemic? 

• Alberta Health Services COVID-19 Information  
• Combating Misinformation 

Where do I access advice if I 
test positive for COVID 19? 

• Alberta Health Services Advice for People Tested 

Where can I access a FAQ 
about COVID 19? 

• Alberta Health Services Frequently Asked Questions 
 

Is there an online COVID 19 
Self-Assessment? 

• Alberta Health Services Online Self-Assessment 
 
 

What is the illness policy for 
staff and students? 

 

If staff or students feel ill, they should remain home.  

Then, take the AHS Online Self-Assessment tool to determine if they 
should test themselves for COVID 19. 

Home Education Yes. GYPSD is an official Home Education provider.   
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https://www.alberta.ca/isolation.aspx?utm_source=redirect&utm_medium=all&utm_campaign=Covid19&utm_term=isolation
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/Page16944.aspx
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/news/Page16207.aspx
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/topics/Page17034.aspx
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/assets/info/ppih/if-ppih-ncov-2019-public-faq.pdf
https://myhealth.alberta.ca/journey/covid-19/Pages/COVID-Self-Assessment.aspx
https://myhealth.alberta.ca/journey/covid-19/Pages/COVID-Self-Assessment.aspx
https://www.gypsd.ca/learning-home/home-education
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